
Current report no. 67/2020 
 
Subject: Disclosure of estimated sales of Cyberpunk 2077 
 
Legal basis: Art. 17 item 1 of the Market Abuse Regulation – inside information 
 
The Management Board of CD PROJEKT S.A. with a registered office in Warsaw (hereinafter referred 
to as “the Company”) hereby announces that, based on reports obtained from digital distribution 
platforms and data collected from physical distributors, it estimates that by 20 December inclusive 
gamers have purchased over 13 million copies of Cyberpunk 2077. This figure is in line with 
projections regarding the volume of retail sales across all hardware platforms (factoring in returns 
submitted by retail clients in brick-and-mortar as well as digital storefronts), i.e. the “sell-through” 
figure, less all refund requests e-mailed directly to the Company by the publication date of this 
report in the framework of the “Help Me Refund” campaign.   
 
The Management Board has decided to disclose the above information in the form of a current 
report due to its potential impact on investment-related decisions. 
 

Disclaimer: This English language translation has been prepared solely for the convenience of English 
speaking readers. Despite all the efforts devoted to this translation, certain discrepancies, omissions 
or approximations may exist. In case of any differences between the Polish and the English versions, 
the Polish version shall prevail. CD PROJEKT, its representatives and employees decline all 
responsibility in this regard. 

 


